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Mangano Awards Funds for Village of 

Valley Stream Downtown Improvements
Mineola, NY- Mineola, NY - Nassau County Executive Edward P. Mangano today announced the award of $240,000 in Federal Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) funds for the Village of Valley Stream to beautify its downtown area and assist residents in eliminating code violations within their homes.

County Executive Mangano stated, “This Federal funding allows my administration to partner with the Village of Valley Stream to improve the downtown area with pavers, decorative lighting, benches and, most important, ramps providing access to the physically challenged.  The improvements are necessary and will enhance the downtown experience for Village residents.”

CDBG allocations include:

· $200,000 for public facilities and downtown improvements; and 
· $50,000 for residential rehabilitation.
###
